
 

Dear Honorable Channa Newell; 

Thank you for your time and consideration regarding support and reasonable protection of 

Oregon's agriculture . I urge support for HB 2739, as I am a land owner and gardener who raises 

much of my own food. Reasonable protection reassurances are desired to enable me as well as 

potentially many others to make safe and healthy, life sustaining food choices. 

Again, thank you for your consideration and service. 

🌾“Love the earth and sun and animals, 

Despise riches, give alms to everyone that asks, 

Stand up for the stupid and crazy, 

Devote your income and labor to others... 

And your very flesh shall be a great poem.”  

― Walt Whitman. 

Kind regards, 

Terry Jess 

Albany, Oregon 97321-1907 

503-703-8392. 
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